
From: Jacqui Glynn  

Sent: Wednesday, September 08, 2021 12:39 PM 

To: dfoley@newfoundlandpower.com; ShirleyWalsh@nlh.nl.ca; Dennis Browne 

<dbrowne@bfma-law.com> 

Cc: 'O'Brien, Liam' <lobrien@curtisdawe.com>; regulatory@newfoundlandpower.com; 

Regulatory@nlh.nl.ca; berncoffey@gmail.com; Stephen Fitzgerald <sfitzgerald@bfma-

law.com>; Sarah Fitzgerald <sarahfitzgerald@bfma-law.com>; Bernice Bailey <bbailey@bfma-

law.com>; NL Public Utilities Board <ito@pub.nl.ca>; Cheryl Blundon <cblundon@pub.nl.ca> 

 

Subject: NP 2022 Capital Budget Application - Further Schedule 

 

Good afternoon, 

 

Further to the Board’s correspondence of August 30, 2021, the remaining schedule for NP’s 

Capital Budget is as follows: 

 

September 14 (Tuesday)                           Replies to Additional RFIs 

September 22 (Wednesday)                      Decision on whether Oral Hearing will be held 

October 7 (Thursday)                                Oral Hearing 

October 21 (Thursday)                              Written Submissions  

October 28 (Thursday)                              NP Reply 

 

Please contact me if there are any issues with these dates. 

 

Thanks 

Jacqui 


